126
BOARD OF GOVERNORS
OF THE

FEDERAL RESERVE SYSTEM

WASHINGTON

R-707

ADDRESS OFFICIAL CORRESPONDENCE
TO THE BOARD

September 23, 1940

Dear Sir:

Your advice will be eppreciated as to whether
the information contained in the monthly statement rem-
dered by the Bureau of Engraving and Printing, covering
the cost of printing Federal Reserve notes, is of suf-
ficient value to warrant furnishing your Bank a copy
thercof, as is the present practice.

It is understood the Federal Reserve Banks re-
ceive currently from the Office of the Comptroller of
the Currency bi-monthly statements showing by denomina-
tions Federal Rescrve notes printed, and the Board wires
each Federal Rescrve Bank on the last day of each month
the amount payoble to the Burcau of Engrraving and Print-
ing for the printing of Federal Rescrve notes during the
calendar month.

A copy of our letter, R-700, of Septcmber 10,
1940, enclosing a copy of this statement for the month
of August, is attached.

Very truly yours,

:;/}ﬁ “) el )

F. A, Nelson,
Assistant Scceretary.
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